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Thursday, March 30, 2023 

To John Snare 
Chair of Congregation 
Glen Waverley Uniting Church  

Dear John,  

It is with great joy and thanksgiving that I have received the letter of call from the 
Glen Waverley Uniting Church to join you as Minister of the Word.  

Trusting in the one who calls and sends all God’s people and sustains us together on 
the way of discipleship, I accept this call. I pray that the Spirit of the living God will 
bless our new relationship and inspire us with the humility and grace of Christ, who is 
last of all and servant of all, to minister together in faith, hope and love. 

As discussed, there are a couple of minor matters in the Terms of Placement to be 
clarified. I understand my placement will commence on 1st January 2024.  

I look forward to all that God will lead us into together on Christ’s mission. 

Yours in Christ, 

 

Rev Ian Ferguson. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Cc: Synod Placements Committee Secretary and Presbytery PRC Secretary 


